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Hello Chairwoman Nathanson and the House Committee,

I support HB 2663 as I am currently living in a home that was formerly single-family but has
been converted to allow additional units. This has allowed my partner and I, both young
renters to live affordably in a desirable neighborhood of Portland that we would normally be
priced out of.

I want more folks to have opportunities such as my own. Please support HB 2663

Thank you for your time,
Best,
Brandon Narramore,
Portland OR, 97212
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